
E-MAIL MESSAGE – MARCH 25, 2015 

TO:  Certifying Officers, Human Resource Representatives, and Benefits 

Administrators 

FROM:  New Jersey Division of Pensions and Benefits 

SUBJECT:  INTERNET REPORT OF CONTRIBUTIONS (IROC) TRAINING 

The Division of Pensions and Benefits is pleased to announce our updated 

employer training via webinar.  The next employer training being offered 
covers the Internet Report of Contributions (IROC).  The IROC training will 

be offered quarterly for Local Education Employers and Local Government 
Employers. 

This training is designed for anyone in payroll or benefit administration who 
is responsible for completing the quarterly pension Internet Report of 

Contributions (IROC).  Whether you are brand new or a seasoned veteran, 
we are sure that you will benefit from this training.  The webinars are 

scheduled as follows: 

 Tuesday, March 31, 2015 – 10 am 

 Thursday, April 2, 2015 – 10 am 

Please register at http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/pensions/training-

intro.shtml 

Do not reply to this e-mail message or mailbox — Incoming messages 

cannot be received. 

If you have questions or concerns about the content of this message, 
contact the Division of Pensions and Benefits 

at: pensions.nj@treas.nj.gov  or go 
to: https://www.state.nj.us/treas/pensions/pensionmail.shtml 
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